
From: Ralph Bell Jr. <helmet_laws_suck@msn.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/10/2016 12:43:13 PM
Subject: Moped Sales information

Attachments: Moped sales information 1-28-15.docx
Moped Tag SC Dealers Association.pdf
Moped Tag SC Dealers Association form.pdf

I have attached a document outlining the effect of the current law and also pictures of the current 
moped plate and form. Jim spent some time reaching out to everyone and has also said that 
Corporate Honda is willing to come to South Carolina if needed.

It is a very complicated issue and this bill was worked to handle all of these issues and let them be 
regulated like other vehicles on our roads.

That is it,

Ralph
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